A special board meeting was called at the library   By Mrs. Lena Jones, president 
Meeting was called and the following members present Mrs. Tatt Jones, Mrs. Lycan and Miss Huston, Mr. Stanfield, Mr. Arbuckle and Mr. Anderson. Mrs. Russel reported Mrs. Deffenbaugh had accepted a position as librarian at Crestwood school which was to become effective Oct 1st.
Purpose of their meeting was to Discuss filling the vacancy. Following a Lengthy Discussion but no action Mr. Stanfield suggested advertising for application in the beacon News if no one was secured by end of following week which was Sept 1st. His Suggestion was that a good one and it was agreed do this.
Mrs. Jones urged each board member do all they could in happing t fill the vacancy. The meeting was adjourned. 
Neva S. Lycan. Secy

